
City of McCleary 

STAFF REPORT 
 

To: Mayor Miller and City Council 

From: Kevin Trewhella 

Date: June, 2022 

Department: Water and Wastewater 

 

Water and Wastewater treatment Plants are operating excellently.  

As fair weather starts coming our way, we may want to look at possibilities for 

cleaning out parts of Sam’s canal. 

 

Have a great month! 

 

Kevin Trewhella 

 

 
 

 

 


